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John Todd, MLA,

. Keewatin Central .
P.0, Box 190 X

Rankin Tnlet, N.W.T,

X0C 060 .

Dear Mr, Todd:

We understand Zhere has been concernn swwrounding our foint planning
regarding a Reglonal Health Care facility for the Keewntin reglon,

On behalf of the Keewatin Reglonal Councdll (KRC), T would Like 2o

extend our suppord fon this facility. We hope tris process can proceed

as quickf as possidple, since health {5 a majorn and urgent concern of oun
negeon, We aghee Nunavul planning Ls gmportant, but our urgent need for a
health facility cannot walt until Nunavut planning &5 eompleted,

The Keawalin Reglonal Council (KRC] supported the previous resolutions '
for facllity to be Located in Rankin Inlet, where transportation
facilities are bedng upgraded to include a paved rumway, We have also
supported previous resofutions of the community hepresentatives of the
KRHB that a neglonal health facitity be Located in Rankin Inlet.

T hb}oe this Letten will make 4t clear that the KRC supponrts the need fon a
Reglonal Health Care facility for the Keewatin reglon., And that there wifl
be no further quéstions as 4o the Locations of this Health Care facility.

1§ you have any questions please feel gfree Lo contact at your eonvendence.
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Anthyhe Kadjuk, Speaken
Keewatin Reglonal Councdl
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